SKY KNIGHTS



2023 Club Officers

President:

Dennis Young, 503-913-1865 nived797@gmail.com

Vice President:

Marc Ceniceros 503-756-6087 goodhumormarc@gmail.com

Secretary:

Tom Lincoln 503-490-7271 thomas.k.lincoln@gmail.com Treasurer:

Gregg Marshall 503-789-5488 gmarshall@corbantechnolo gies.com

Update editor:

Ken Manske 503-544-4611 kmanske1947@gmail.com

Membership:

Ken Manske 503-544-4611 kmanske1947@gmail.com

Contest Director:

Dale McDonald 503-761-3109 dalemcdonald@comcast.net

Webmaster:

Tiffany Ceniceros tceniceros@gmail.com

2023 Executive Board Meeting Locations

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETINGS WILL BE HELD AT THE FIELD UNLESS FURTHER NOTIFIED.

Monthly SkyKnight meetings are held the second Monday of each month through May at the Mountainview Christian Church and at the field from June through September.

UPDATE

August 2, 2023

Club photo shoot set for Monday, August 6th

It's been a long time since we had a photo of this skilled and good looking group of aviation enthusiasts. So here is your time to come and show your presence for everyone to admire. Bring your favorite plane to the field about 7ish and we will all line up next to each other and smile. The photo will begin appearing online and in this Update. So set your calendar for Monday, August 6th. There will be a funfly afterwards with some neat events.

Pine Hollow was modified but still FUN!

There were some changes to this year's Pine Hollow event but in spite of some modifications it went over very well. There were quite a few new planes which gave everyone a thrill to watch. Thanks to all the members who worked hard to make it a success.















Skyknights E-Board Meeting Minutes 1st May 2023

Members Present:

Dennis Young, Marc Ceniceros, and Tom Lincoln, Gregg Marshall and Ken Manske Dale McDonald.

At 7:00 P.M. the meeting was called to order by President Dennis Young.

Minutes for the April meeting were read and approved.

Treasury: Paid \$500.00 to the Church, Checking \$2146.25, Savings \$4903.19

Membership: Ken Reported that have 41 Paid.

Old Business:

We checked out Pour Sports to see what they had available for our banquet this year but it was decided that Pour Sports won't work for us.

Dale reported that all the paperwork has been approved for Pine Hollow.

New Business:

Dennis will check out Saylor's for a possible place for our club's banquet.

Margarita Factory is another place we need to check out. The Rock Pizza is also a place we need to check out.

Dennis reported that we have \$1000.00 in our raffle account, so we will be able to have some nice prizes in the future.

Pine Hollow events example are (spot landing, roll the dice)

The gate code will be changed on June First, so pay your Dues to get the new number.

We are planning a Club Photo shoot on Aug 6th this will also be a fun fly.

Ryan and Dennis have come up with a fun fly event that will be STOL event.

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 P.M.

Sky Knights General Meeting Minutes 8th May 2023

At 7:00 P.M. the meeting was called to order by President Dennis Young.

The minutes were read and approved.

Treasury: Gregg Marshall reported that all bills have been paid. Checking is at \$565.00 and savings is \$4903.97

Membership: We have 46 Paid members at this time.

Old Business:

Spring opener turned out very good, Big thanks to Dave and Marc for cooking for us.

The Shed was cleaned out and looks very nice.

Michael volunteered to post the old mower on Facebook market place.

We still have some club shirts that we should bring out at our next several meetings so we can sell them.

Tom volunteered to scan all of the club's old photos so we can post them on our website.

Later this Summer we want to have everyone come out to the field on August 6th. so we can do a new club photo,

New Business:

Pine Hallow Dennis reported that he will have some very nice prizes as well as a nice raffle.

A suggestion was made for the Club to maybe update our club's Logo, we decided that this should be a contest to see who has the best design, we will need a Quote on cost as well.

The gate code will be changed June 1st, so pay your dues to get the new code.

We approved to spray the driveway the cost not to exceed \$150.00

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM.

Sky Knights General Meeting Minutes 12th June 2023

At 7:00 P.M. the meeting was called to order by President Dennis Young.

The minutes were read and approved.

Treasury: Gregg Marshall reported checking is at \$915.22 and savings is \$4903.97

Membership: We have 61 paid members at this time, with 4 of them being new members.

Old Business:

We still have some club shirts that we should bring out at our next several meetings so we can sell them.

Later this Summer we want to have everyone come out with a plane so we can do a Club photo, on August 6th For a fun flying event Gate will be open @7:00 am.

The old lawn mower has been sold for \$100.00.

Dale has all the paperwork that is need for Pine Hollow.

We approved to spray the driveway the cost not to exceed \$150.00

New Business:

A suggestion was made for the Club to maybe update our Clubs Logo, we decided that this should be a contest to see who has the best design, we will need a Quote on cost as well.

The gate code has been changed.

We had well over 30 members at the meeting, that was the largest amount in long time.

Next Meeting is July 10th @ 7:00 pm

Meeting adjourned at 7:28 PM.

Sky Knights E-Board Meeting Minutes 7th July 2023

Board Members Present:

Dennis Young, Marc Ceniceros, and Tom Lincoln, Gregg Marshall.

At 7:00 P.M. the meeting was called to order by President Dennis Young. No Minutes for June meeting.

Treasury: Checking \$1545.81, Savings \$4903.91

Membership: 66 Paid.

Old Business:

Dennis will check out Saylor's for a possible place for our club's banquet. Margarita Factory is another place we need to check out. The Rock Pizza is also a place we need to check out.

Dennis reported that we have \$1000.00 in our raffle account, so we will be able to have some nice prizes in the future.

The gate code was changed on June First.

We are planning a Club Photo shoot on Aug 6th this will also be a fun fly.

Ryan and Dennis have come up with a fun fly event that will be STOL event.

New Business:

No more half price dues for new members that buy a new plane at one of the Hobby Stores.

Start thinking now about replacing the current Board Members for next year.

Marc volunteered to be the leader for Pine Hollow. Fun Fly set for Aug 6th start at 9:00am a \$1.00 landing fee required, which will include lunch. For all others that don't fly, the fee will be \$5.00 for lunch.

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m.